
MONTHLY ROUNDUP

UPCOMING DATES

trainings on the importance of self-awareness and
self-management. Mustangs also celebrated “Start
with Hello” Week, a district initiative that promotes
inclusivity, connectivity, and a positive school
community. Our Mustangs are learning every day
how to be more resilient, connected, and positive. We
thank you for your continued support in these efforts!

PTA/SAC Meeting - Oct. 6
Teacher Workday/Student Holiday - Oct. 16
Fall Dance - Oct. 18
Spooky Stroll and Roll-A-Thon - Oct. 25
Teacher Non-workday/Student Holiday - Oct. 27

THE MAGNOLIA SCHOOL

https://magnolia.ocps.net/

Congratulations on completing your first full month
back at school, Mustangs! We are getting into the
rhythm of a new school year, and while we’ve already
accomplished quite a bit, we still have so many new
and fun things in store! This month, Mustangs
celebrated OCPS’ Resiliency Day on Wednesday, Sep.
12. Students and staff participated in events and 
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Congratulations to Amber Conti for being voted the
Magnolia School Teacher of the Year! You’re a
magnificent Mustang and we appreciate all you do for
Magnolia School!

MAGNOLIA TEACHER OF THE
YEAR: AMBER CONTI

Congratulations to Charlie Benedetti for being voted
the Magnolia School Support Person of the Year!
You’re a spectacular Mustang and we appreciate all
you do for Magnolia School!

MAGNOLIA SUPPORT PERSON OF
THE YEAR: CHARLIE BENEDETTI

Congratulations to Shirley Johnson for being voted the
Magnolia School Paraprofessional of the Year! You’re
an amazing Mustang and we appreciate all you do for
Magnolia School!

MAGNOLIA PARAPROFESSIONAL
THE YEAR: SHIRLEY JOHNSON

Congratulations to Shelly Seabrook for being
recognized as an OCPS Counselor Champion You’re a
wonderful Mustang and we appreciate all you do for
Magnolia School!

COUNSELOR CHAMPION: 
SHELLY SEABROOK, M.S.
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Ms. Seabrook and Ms. Allen championed Resiliency
Day (Sep. 12) and “Start with Hello” Week (Sep. 18-22)
at Magnolia School. On Wednesday, September 20,  
we celebrated “Wear Green” day, and of course our
Mustangs showed out in support! Always Start with
Hello!

START WITH HELLO WEEK
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Ms. Conti’s class has been hard at work exploring
STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, and
Math) through four different experiments! Here are a
few snapshots of their projects: Bike Safety
Experiment, Magnetic Force,  Chemical Reactions, and
Balloon Rockets! Awesome job, Mustangs!

GAINING STEAM

School Resource Officer Jones showed off his funny
bone by posing with the Media Center’s newest
addition! Our skeleton’s name changes every week,
and this week he was “Officer Bones”. We like to have
fun here at Magnolia School!

TICKLING YOUR FUNNY BONE
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